
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
September 24, 2020 
 
Director Val Dolcini 
Department of Pesticide Regulation 
1001 I Street, PO Box 4015 
Sacramento, CA 95814 
 
 
Dear Director Dolcini, 
 
In an effort to provide thoughtful and researched comments to the proposed draft regulations for 
Neonicotinoids, the undersigned are requesting an extension for comments through October 30th.   
 
Given the complexity of multiple AIs, diversity of commodities impacted and number of scientific 
studies, we believe an extension would provide space for more quality feedback as the Department 
develops a formal regulatory package. Given the significance of impacts to the regulated community, 
and the volume of data to consider and review, we feel this request is reasonable.  
 
We appreciate your deliberate process and your inclusiveness. Thank you for your consideration. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Will Scott, Jr., President 
African American Farmers of California  
 
 
 
Elaine Trevino, President and Chief Executive 
Officer 
Almond Alliance of California 
 
 
 

 
Ruthann Anderson, President/CEO 
California Association of Pest Control Advisers 
 

 
Casey Creamer, President 
California Citrus Mutual 
 



 
James R. Cranney, Jr., President 
California Citrus Quality Council 
 

 
Roger Isom, President/CEO 
California Cotton Ginners and Growers 
Association 
Western Agricultural Processors Association 
 

 
Jim Houston, Administrator 
California Farm Bureau Federation 
 

 
Ian LeMay, President 
California Fresh Fruit Association 

 

 
Rick Tomlinson, President 
California Strawberry Commission 
 

 
Manuel Cunha, Jr., President 
Nisei Farmers League 
 

 
Matthew Allen, Vice President, State 
Government Affairs 
Western Growers Association 
 

 

Renee Pinel, President/CEO 
Western Plant Health Association 

 
 
 
cc: Jesse Cuevas, Chief Deputy Director, Department of Pesticide Regulation  
 
 
 


